
 

 

 

16 August 2023 

SIMPEC awarded $105M contract for 
Cockburn Cement Kwinana Plant Upgrade Project by Adbri 

Attached is an announcement lodged by WestStar Industrial Limited (ASX:WSI).  

 

ENDS 

Authorised for release by the Company Secretary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

Sarah McNally 
General Manager Corporate Finance 
and Investor Relations 
+61 477 999 238 
sarah.mcnally@adbri.com.au 
 

Jon Snowball 
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+61 477 946 068 
jon@domestiqueconsulting.com.au 
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